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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 
 

Dockets UE-170033 and UG-170034 
Puget Sound Energy 

2017 General Rate Case 
 

ICNU DATA REQUEST NO. 156 
 
 
ICNU DATA REQUEST NO. 156: 
 
Did PSE management deny any project change requests for the Ardmore Substation?  
If yes, please identify which ones and explain the reason(s) for the denial. 
 
 
Response: 
 
No, Puget Sound Energy management did not deny any project change requests for the 
Ardmore Substation, although in some cases, there were revisions to the project 
change request prior to final approval.    
 
 

Exh. CAK-___ 
Witness: Catherine A. Koch 
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